
From:  Z Nourafchan <zamanjoon@yahoo.com>

Sent time:  06/02/2020 09:32:10 AM

To:  Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Subject:  Re: The Broadway Hollywood Building
 

Thank you

Sincerely,

Zaman Nourafchan
Hospitality Resorts
(310) 395-8422

On Monday, June 1, 2020, 07:08:15 PM PDT, Mindy Nguyen <mindy.nguyen@lacity.org> wrote:

Dear Zaman,

Thank you for your email. As with your previous comments, these have been received and will be included in the administrative record
for the Hollywood Center Project EIR. Response to your comments will be provided in the Final EIR, for which you will be notified once
available for public review.  

Once the Final EIR is released, there will be a public hearing process for the related entitlements, at which time, I would advise that you
provide any comments regarding non-CEQA related issues for the decision maker's consideration. 

Please let me know if you have any questions in the meantime.

On Mon, Jun 1, 2020 at 3:13 PM Z Nourafchan <zamanjoon@yahoo.com> wrote:
Los Angeles, Department of City Planning, 
Please review,

Sincerely,

Zaman Nourafchan
Hospitality Resorts
(310) 722-2525

-- 

Mindy Nguyen

City Planner
Los Angeles City Planning

221 N. Figueroa St., Suite 1350
Los Angeles, CA 90012
Planning4LA.org
T: (213) 847-3674

   

   

mailto:zamanjoon@yahoo.com
https://planning4la.org
https://www.facebook.com/Planning4LA/
https://www.instagram.com/planning4la/
https://twitter.com/Planning4LA


   

   

   

https://twitter.com/Planning4LA
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UChl2PmRhAzUf158o0vZjnHw/videos
https://www.linkedin.com/company/los-angeles-department-of-city-planning
http://bit.ly/DCPEmail

